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    Not Rated Yet

Sales price 129,95 €

Salesprice with discount 
Incl. VAT 21%: 22,55 €

Description
LENSOLUX RedDot 1 x 22 x 33 - new high-quality reflex-sight in a semi-open
version with 4 different illuminated reticels - red or green - freely
selectable!

Especially for situations where spontaneous and fast-speed targets are

required even on the tightest shooting range. This reflex sight allows you
to shoot on moving targets even in the smallest field of view. You can keep
both eyes open and are intuitive with the fine preselectable illuminated
images in the target. No parallax by 1 x magnification - keep both eyes
open.

4 different reticles (dot, cross, dot in circle and dot in circle with
side- and height-line) can be dimmed 6 times in red or green - 48 different
settings are available. Pressing the two buttons on the left side of the
device selects the two colors (the front button red - the rear button
green) and the brightness is adjusted by repeatedly pressing. You can
switch between colors without problems, without changing the brightness of
the reticle. Easy handling to quickly adapt to the situation.

The larger lens is multi-glare coated and offers a wider field of vision.
Simple magnification with sight diameter 22 x 33 mm. Housing 82 mm long
made of sturdy aluminum, matt-black coated. With integrated quick-change
mounting for 21.5 mm Weaver rail. This device is operated by 3 pcs. button-
cell batteries AG5/LR754 (included).
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All our optics are tested for a load <1.5 g. In this way, we guarantee
shooting strength for every large ball caliber. Also a perfect sight for
the assembly on a shotgun!

Delivery includes description, cleaning cloth and 3 pc. button-cell
batteries AG5/LR754. These battieries have along lifespan.

Description 1x22x33

Reticle 4 reticle of change red or green

Brightness 7 dimmable

Housing Aluminium

Color matt black

Execution half open

Lenght 82 mm

Incl. mounting 21,5 mm quick release

LENSOLUX brand

The LENSOLUX brand was founded by German company Simbatec GmbH in 2005 and
has stood for high quality optics ever since. Whether for hunting, for
sport or for your leisure time - with us you will find the right product
that meets your expectations.
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